
 
 
October 9, 2023 

 

 

To: Mayor Kudron & Board of Trustees 

From: Alayna Carrell, Town Clerk 

RE: The Grand Lake Carriage Tours 

 

 

In August, for the first time in over thirty years, I received the Town of Grand Lake’s second Animal 

Drawn Vehicle Business License Application from The Grand Lake Carriage Tours.  

All applications and supporting documentation have been reviewed and approved by the Town Staff and 

the Town Attorney. The Grand Lake Carriage Tours is officially ready to open for business, with their first 

event being at the Pumpkin Patch, on Friday, October 13th in Town Park.  

Carol Stanley and Morgan Hale are the owners and are in attendance to introduce themselves to the 

Board and the community. 

 

 

 

 

         

 


